North Cedar Elementary Boosters

North Cedar Elementary Boosters meet on November 8th, 2022 in the JR/Sr. Library. Meeting was led by Jenny Horman. The group reviewed the mission statement and a few other examples and agreed the mission statement for the North Cedar Elementary Booster will be "We all know children excel when parents, school staff, students, and community work together. The North Cedar Elementary Boosters bring these groups together to provide support for school students and teachers which in turn creates a positive and caring atmosphere in the school."

Election of officers was held, President: Nicki Welch, Vice President/Communications Director: Stephanie Rottman, Secretary: Stephanie VonBehren, and Treasure: Melissa Armstrong.

Discussion was held on possible fundraisers and the plan for fundraisers must be presented to the school board for approval in July. Nicki Welch has secured the scratch cupcake fundraiser for December 2023. The Bundt cake fundraiser sold 1790 cakes, raising \$3580. Volunteers are needed to help sort and pass out the cakes on November 18th at the Clarence cafeteria from 4:30 to 6pm. The budget was reviewed and there are several opportunities for fundraising and community involvement activities.

Group members were asked to volunteer for a committee lead or support

Fundraising Event-Lead: Katie Duffy

Committee Event-School Event-

Staff Event- Lead: Deb Himes & Nikki Tenley.

Jenny Horman will send out communications for others to select a committee to support.

There will be a giving tree set up at the Elementary concerts for teachers wish lists. Discussion was held on getting teachers set up for Amazon wish list and Jenny Horman is checking into the Amazon Smile program.

Next meeting will be December 13th at 6 pm.

Submitted by Stephanie VonBehren